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Meeting Agenda





 1. Corrections to minutes from the 12/9/97 mtg. held in San Antonio.





 2. Status report from those who elected to conduct a test of the ACK dd.





 3. Review the ACK data dictionary for possible changes.





   ( There has been a motion made to add a new code to the CODERxxx field:


         4=Other


   


 4. Implementation issues (part of our objective).





 5. Report to DCC members at the DCC mtg. next month.





   ( Agree on milestones to be met to indicate that are sub-committee work


       is complete.











The meeting was opened with a review of the agenda, no items were added or changed.





1. Corrections





	Doug Blinn noted the following changes on the 2nd and 3rd pages:





Page 2:		Add DTCOMP and TESTNUM to the ACK header fields.


Page 3:		Swap VERSION and HEADRxxx placement in the body.





	Mark Griffin noted the following change on the 2nd page:





Page 2: Rename DTTTRANS to DTTRANS and TITTRANS to TITRANS.





	Kathy Haskell indicated that a statement following the objectives on the 1st page should be added which states that the objectives will be done in phases by the sub-committee.





2. Status Report





	Mark Griffin reported that Doug Blinn has sent a preliminary copy of an ACK flat file for review. Doug had taken a previous transmission of an L42 test sent by SR and constructed a receipt acknowledgment. The file contained no error specification fields. The HDR segment from the original file needed to be placed into HEADRxxx fields.


	


3. Review ACK dd





	Jody Fromer noted that the DATERxxx field name and description did not match the definitions on the 3rd page of the meeting notes. Needs to be changed to DATARxxx and replace ‘date’ with ‘data’ in text of description. Mark Griffin noted that the repeating field specification file was missing the DATARxxx field.





	Mark Griffin introduced a motion to add a code 4 to the CODERxxx field values which means ‘Other’ errors. This will be used by mutual agreement between trading partners when the errors are not data, mnemonic or header related. A vote was taken and all agreed to this addition.





4. Implementation





	The ACK file content for RA and PA usage was discussed to determine if (1) the error specification fields should be included with RA only files and (2) should a third purpose code be adopted for differentiate between ‘confirmed’ with  and without PA checking done. It was agreed to always expand at least one iteration of the error specification fields (the CODERxxx grouping) and leave the data fields empty if needed. There was no resolution on adding a third purpose code, this will be left to the beta testing team to analyze.





5. Report to DCC





	The report to the DCC members was discussed. No milestone was set for completion of beta testing, the team will mutually decide when testing is done. Doug Blinn and Dave Hood suggested that we set a goal for this year’s fall DCC meeting to present the results of the completed beta testing of the ACK dd. At that time the full DCC can be polled for a vote for approval.








